
From: Stoltz, Carrie R - DNR 
Sent: Thursday, June 06, 2019 12:43 PM 
To: 'Cathy Thorman' 
Subject: RE: Enbridge Energy Reichel Road MP85 DNR id# 02-55-548746 
 
Dear Cathy, could you please forward my response below to Mr. Boss?  Thanks,  Carrie Stoltz 
 
 
Dear Mr. Boss.  Thank you for your comments concerning the Enbridge site closure (BRRTS #02-55-
548746). The department has not received a closure package from Enbridge at this time.  The Northern 
Region Closure Committee will review your comments after a complete closure packet is 
submitted.  Sincerely,  Carrie Stoltz  
 
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 

Carrie Stoltz 
Phone (715)365-8942 
Carrie.Stoltz@Wisconsin.gov 

 
From: Cathy Thorman <murrytownclerk@gmail.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, May 29, 2019 7:09 AM 
To: Stoltz, Carrie R - DNR <Carrie.Stoltz@wisconsin.gov> 
Cc: stevenp.johnson@enbridge.com 
Subject: Enbridge Energy Reichel Road MP85 DNR id# 02-55-548746 
 

Hello, 
Please see the attached letter. 
Cathy Thorman 

Clerk 

http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey

